
Dear Marshal, 

It comes to that time of year again to get your diary out. Midland Marshals Speed Training will be held on 
the weekend of 5th/6th March. Saturday 5th March will cover the MSA modules of Experienced Speed, 
Speed Post Chief and Examining Post Chief, whilst Sunday 6th March will cover the MSA modules of Trainee 
and Speed. This is different to last year so that all people can attend at least once every 2 years. 

Please can you fill this form and return to me no later than Sunday 31st January 2016. 

An electronic copy can be returned to midlandmarshalstraining@yahoo.co.uk or a hard copy to 9 

Rolica Fields, Farrington Parade, Norton, Worcester, WR5 2GF 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind Regards 

Adrian Mudge 

MSA Training Instructor 

Forename Surname 

Address 1 

Address 2 

Address 3 

Post Code MSA Number 

MSA Grading level Wishing to upgrade? Y / N 

Contact Tel. Number 

E-mail Address

Please tick the appropriate boxes below 

Saturday 5th March Sunday 6th March Not attending either 

Please specify any dietary requirements below. (leave blank if no dietary requirements) 

Vegetarian Other (Please specify) 

I give my consent for my details to be kept for motorsport purposes only 

I do not give my consent for my details to be kept for motorsport purposes 

mailto:midlandspeedmarshalstraining@yahoo.co.uk

